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9th November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

ParentMail Mobile Phone App – Important Information 

 

Thank you to all parents who have registered with ParentMail. 

 

Once registered, if you have an Android or Apple smartphone, we highly recommend you 

download the ParentMail App in order to receive important information immediately from 

the school. To do this, simply search for “ParentMail” in your App store. Once downloaded 

please ‘Allow Notifications’ on your settings.  

 

 
 

 

If you need any additional information or assistance, please visit the help site: 

https://www.parentmail.co.uk/help/parenthelp/ or contact the school office at 

office@glebeprimary.org 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs M Penney 

Head Teacher 
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